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Increased Noise  
 
 

MARINE CORPS AIR STATION YUMA, Ariz. (April 20, 2018) – Increased noise levels at 

MCAS Yuma are expected to occur occasionally between the hours of 10pm and 7am effective 

immediately until May 20, 2018.   

 

The noise level increase is due to maintenance being conducted on an existing facility used to 

mitigate the noise produced by aircraft engines.  

 

For more information, contact the Office of Communication at mcasyuma_media@usmc.mil or 

928-269-2275.                                                                                                                       
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